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Sen. Dean Heller Announces 

Southern Nevada Director   
(Washington, DC) –U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) today announced Jack Finn will be joining his staff as Southern Nevada Director. In that capacity, he will be responsible for Senator Heller’s southern Nevada office, which includes helping Nevadans navigate federal agencies and conducting community outreach.
“I’m pleased to announce Jack Finn as my new Southern Nevada Director.  Jack brings a wealth of knowledge and experience to my office and the people of Nevada will benefit greatly from his years of service. I truly feel fortunate to have someone of his caliber on my staff,” said Senator Heller.

Prior to joining Senator Heller, Finn was working in the private sector. He served previously as former Nevada Governor Kenny Guinn's first Press Secretary and Communications Director for United States Senator John Ensign. Finn is also a former television news reporter with Channel 3 in Las Vegas. He received a degree in Journalism from California State University, Northridge.  
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